
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 14, 2022 

 

To:  Mayor and Members of City Council 

 

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

 

Subject: Presentation – Rezone property at 2380 Nova Avenue in Westwood from CG-A, 

“Commercial General-Auto-oriented,” to SF-6, “Single-Family.” 
 

Attached is the presentation for the rezoning of property at 2380 Nova Avenue in Westwood from 

CG-A, “Commercial General-Auto-oriented,” to SF-6, “Single-Family.” 

 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, FAICP, Director, Department of City Planning and Engagement 
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